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Escambia County School District Superintendent  
Surprises the 2020-2021 ECSD UNSUNG HERO 

 
 
During the October Regular Meeting of the Escambia County School Board, 
Superintendent Malcolm Thomas had a very special, surprise announcement as 
he named this year’s Unsung Hero. 
 
Superintendent Thomas explained, that many people go above and beyond the 
call of duty each and every day. Most go the extra mile never seeking 
recognition. Strength of character, a steadfast belief in always doing the right 
thing and a genuine commitment to serving others is their motivation. We call 
these people unsung heroes. Each year we canvas our district’s landscape full of 
heroic people to try and identify that one Individual or group that typifies what it 
really means to be a true unsung hero. So many among us do an excellent job, 
not for fame, not for recognition, but simply for the satisfaction of a job well 
done. 
 
Superintendent Thomas continued to say that this evening (Oct. 20, 2020), we 
celebrate an individual who has freely dedicated their life to education. An 
individual who has provided four decades of service, compassion, guidance and 
leadership, and heart, to literally thousands of students, staff, and families. God 
truly blessed the entire Escambia County School District when this individual 
began his journey as a teacher here in 1974.  
 
It is an honor to call him a very close friend, as well as the Deputy 
Superintendent. Tonight, we will call Norman G. Ross an Unsung Hero. 
 
“It is without hesitation that each and every day, that Norman G. Ross goes 
above and beyond the call of duty; he has set the standard for providing 
excellence in a life of service. Just look around this room, and the county as a 
whole. Mr. Ross’ life’s work is reflected in the multiple generations whose lives 
have been positively molded and guided due to his commitment to excellence. 
We appreciate his countless hours of hard work, the many sacrifices, energy, 
efforts, compassion and perseverance to the mission of education,” Said 
Superintendent Thomas. 
 



He continued to say, “Mr. Ross’ incredible devotion to the students, families, and 
employees of the Escambia County School District is beyond comparison. The 
decades of unwavering leadership and guidance have provided countless 
employees the knowledge, strength and growth so critical in education now, and 
into the future. It has been an honor to serve along with you for 12 years in the 
Superintendent’s office.”  
 
Superintendent Thomas concluded by saying, “On behalf of students, families, 
employees, district leadership and the Entire district – thank you. You are truly 
our unsung hero for 2020.” 
 
Photos and the video of the announcement can be seen on Facebook on the 
page, Escambia Schools Public Relations as well as the district’s YouTube 
channel and on the School Board’s Board Meeting Information page. There you 
can also hear Mr. Ross’s response. He was truly surprised. 
 
Like ECSD on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ecsdfl Go to Escambia Schools Public Relations 
on: www.facebook.com/ecsd.public to see pictures of recent events OR select ECSD Public 
Relations as one of your Social Media news-feeds on the ECSD Families App. 
Visit ECSD’s web page at www.escambiaschools.org 
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